August 14, 2017

Manhole Repairs along Qualicum

REGIONAL  Beach Sanitary Sewer Interceptor
DISTRICT
OF NANAIMO

Please be advised that manhole repair work will take place
along the beach frontage between the Brant Viewing Area
and Judges Row between August 15 and August 31, 2017.
The four manholes to be repaired are shown on the map on
the back of this notice.

A small excavator and rubber tired loader will be present on
the beach intermittently during this time to facilitate the
repair work, which will occur at low tide. The equipment will
access the beach via the concrete boat ramp in Beach Front
Park, between the concession building and public restrooms.
The contractor will communicate any brief access
interruptions to foreshore areas to the public via temporary
signage and safety barriers.

Enquiries can be directed to RDN Wastewater Services at
250-390-6560 or email

Wastewater

continued over > SERVICES
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